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Dear Year 6 Parents,

As you know, our topic for this first half term this year will mostly be concentrating on life in Britain during World War Two – The Blitz, rationing, air raids and evacuation.

To enhance the children’s learning experience, we have booked a visit to the American Cemetery and Duxford Imperial War Museum on Wednesday 21st September. We will be leaving after registration and leaving Duxford at 3.00pm, returning to school between 3:30 and 3:45, depending on traffic. 

Your child will be exploring artefacts from the period and looking at exhibits on display in some of the hangars. They will need a packed lunch, including a drink and a coat, as we may eat outdoors. As we are leaving beyond the end of the school day, they may also want an afternoon snack.
The cost of this trip will be a voluntary contribution of £8.50 and this includes the sessions run by the museum’s educational officers, insurance and transport. Although this is a voluntary contribution it will not be possible to run the trip if insufficient contributions are made. If you have any concerns about this, please speak to the class teacher or Kerry Darby. 

We ask that you sign and return the slip below as soon as possible, and if you have any queries about the trip, please get in contact. 

Yours sincerely,

Karl Brown
Laura Rhodes 

I give my permission for my child, ________________________________, to go to the American Cemetery and Duxford Education Centre on Wednesday 21st September 2016. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £8.50 
I have paid on Parent Pay

Please make cheques payable to ‘Morley Memorial Primary School’.
 Signed ______________________________
Date______________________

